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July 2017 

 

 

Kenneth & Becky Adams 
2345 Perry Road 
Grenada MS 38901-9053 

 

Dear Kenneth and Becky, 

 

“The Lord rains on the just and the unjust.”  Years ago, I learned that to 

ancient ears in the Middle East, this verse about rain interpreted rain as a 

great blessing.  On the other hand, many modern Westerners, like myself, 

usually hear it as a curse, as in, “Rain, rain, go away; come again some other 

day.” 

Well, Biblically speaking, we Southerners have been greatly blessed this 

summer!  The rain was incessant from May through June and well into July.  I 

feel like we’re living in a tropical rain forest now!  But the “rains” have not 

been just in the form of precipitation for CWM – we have been blessed in so 

many ways!  Let me share a few with you: 

In spite of opposition from the government and 

Islamic terrorists, all 10 churches planned for start 

in 2016 have now been established in Nigeria.  It 

took a full year, but the Kingdom is growing!  Sir J.K. 

Udeze is now in the process of visiting several areas where we have planted 

churches in order to encourage and challenge them. 

Contributions from a Mississippi church 

enabled our partners in Nepal to construct a 

new church building, when repairs following 

the earthquake proved to be insufficient for 

long-term safety.  They will have a grand 

opening next month with visitors from all 

over Nepal and northern India, and in 

October, will host their 5th annual women’s 

retreat, the first two of which we helped to 

lead.  Finances and health issues prevent our 

personal participation this year, but we will 

continue to help them as sponsors of the event. 

Two local families, preparing to downsize, have donated much of their 

considerable collections of decorations and dinnerware to the ministry, which 

will be a great blessing as we host retreats and rent the facility to others.   

PRAYER NOTES & MINISTRY 

OPPORTUNITIES: 
 
WEEKLY LOCAL MINISTRIES: 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Friday, 6:30 am 

CWM Outreach Center,  

 

Youth Community Explosion (YCE) 

Monday-Thursday,  

CWM Outreach Center 

Fall Program Aug 23 – Dec 9 

 

MINISTRY EVENTS: 

 

JUL  7-9    Movement in Worship Conf  

  The Storehouse at CWM 

JUL 18      YCE Summer Program ends  

 

AUG   Lee Ann teaching Sundays, 

                  Sandtown UMC,  

    Philadelphia, MS 

 

AUG 23    YCE Fall Program beings 

 

AUG 26-27  Whitetails 
 

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES: 

 

Local volunteers needed! 
 

Fall YCE:  We need tutors and activity helpers 

for the program.  Sign up for as much time as 
you have to give!  Opportunities for any skill 

level – you just need a loving heart! 

 

Sponsor a Youth! 

$100/month for as many months as you can.  

Funds most expenses related to their 
participation in YCE.  Our kids pay only 

$30/semester or summer, so sponsorship is 

essential for us to continue reaching more kids! 

 

The Storehouse at Christian World Missions  

The Big Room is now complete and available 

for rental!  For weddings, receptions, 
conferences, retreats, reunion, or parties.  All 

proceeds will help to support the ministry 

partners of CWM. Call to reserve your date! 

 

 

See our website for event details: 

http://www.christianworldmissions.org/news-

and-events/ministry-eventsmissions/ 
 

 

To schedule a ministry event, order resources or 

join us on a mission trip: 

 

 

Contact: 

leeann@christianworldmissions.org 
lori@christianworldmissions.org 

info@christianworldmissions.org 

 

P.O. Box 985, Starkville, MS  39760
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